
Update from the Friends of Lois E. Hole 

 

CASINO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

Our casino is fast approaching - Friday, November 3rd and Saturday, November 4th at Century Casino in St. Albert. 

We have ONE shift to fill: 

• Chip runner (November 4th) - 11:30 AM to 6:45 PM (1 shift) 

All funds raised go towards new Chromebooks for the classrooms! Please comment below if you can assist or email us at 
lehfriendssociety@gmail.com. Thank you! 

MONSTER MASH HALLOWEEN DANCE 

Our Monster Mash Halloween Dance is fast approaching – the deadline for tickets is October 22nd (Sunday). The dance 
will take place on Friday, October 27th from 6:30-8:30 PM. Tickets are $15/family and include entry, 1 slice pizza and 
one drink per family member. Payment for tickets will be collected via Healthy Hunger (www.healthyhunger.ca). 
Glowsticks, treat bags, and cupcakes will be for sale at the event (CASH ONLY) for $1 each. 

We are looking for volunteers and cupcake donations to assist with making this event possible. Please sign up using the 
form that was sent home with your student. 

ONE STOP SHOP CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 

We are pleased to launch our One Stop Christmas Shop fundraiser again this year with some returning vendors and one 
new one! Purdy’s and Stawnichy’s have been popular vendors that we have used in the past. We are pleased to support 
our local vendor of choice - Red House Salsa is making its return. Top sellers overall and each grade will get a gift card 
from Chapters or Mastermind Toys! This is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year. 

Packages should have arrived with your child. In your package, you will find: Introduction letter, an Order Summary 
sheet and three order forms – one from each of our vendors.  

We are pleased to offer payment by cash, cheque, or e-transfer this year.  

Order forms are due Friday, November 3rd and pick up for your items will be Wednesday, November 29th. 
 

FRIENDS OF LEH AGM AND BYLAW REVISIONS 

We are holding out Friends of LEH Annual General Meeting this Monday, October 23rd. 
8 PM (immediately following the Parent Council meeting) 
*Votes to take place for Board Elections and Bylaw Revisions* 
Revised bylaws can be viewed here: https://leh.spschools.org/parents/fundraising-society 
Under 'LEH School Bylaws Revision Draft For Approval (2023)'Chair and 2 Director positions available. 
If you would like more information, please contact us at lehfriendssociety@gmail.com  
 

 
 

Don’t miss any updates & connect with other families! 
Follow us on Facebook: 

Search “Lois E Hole Parent Community Group” or use the link 
www.facebook.com/groups/lehparentcommunity/ 
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